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Hello, 

 

I am writing this to ask you to please help the animals and stand with them. The 

circus is traumatizing to kids who have to be explained how the animals are trained to 

do the things they do. As a kid, I left the circus crying on numerous occasions when I 

was explained how these wild animals are made to do crazy tricks that would be hard 

for a human to do. It is natural and violence is at the root of these performances. It is 

almost impossible to go to a circus that uses animals and not see them being 

whipped or threatened. You see the. small cages they travel in and you can see the 

sadness in their eyes.  

 

We as humans are enough for a circus, there is no need to have animals involved at 

all. Please take my words into consideration when making a decision. I really 

appreciate the time you took in reading this.  

 


